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LaGrange Fire Department Responds to Structure Fire 
on Jefferson Street 

 
LaGrange, Ga. August 18, 2020 – The LaGrange Fire Department was 
dispatched on Monday, August 17th, at 1:07 p.m. to 506 Jefferson 
Street for the report of a structure fire.  
 

 
506 Jefferson Street 
 
Firefighters arrived on the scene and observed light smoke coming from 
the residence. Command and accountability were established, Engine 5 
arrived on the scene and advanced a 1 ¾ attack line through the front 



door and into the kitchen where they quickly extinguished the fire. The 
fire was under control and extinguished at 1:25 p.m.  
 
Fire damage was contained to the kitchen. All occupants were outside 
the residence upon the fire crew’s arrival. 
 
Fire loss estimates are $6,000 to the structure and contents. 
 
The cause of the fire was determined to be a pot left on the stove. 
 
There were no reported injuries 
 
 
Media Contact: Deputy Chief Willie A. Bradfield, LaGrange Fire 
Department, wbradfield@lagrangega.org; Office (706) 883-2656. 
 

### 


